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Rep. Kind Praises President Trump for Signing into Law the Dr. 
Chris Kirkpatrick Whistleblower Protection Act 

The bill named in honor of a Wisconsin doctor will help make sure the 
problems seen at the Tomah VA never happen again 

  
La Crosse, WI – Today, U.S. Rep. Ron Kind praised President Trump for signing into law the Dr. 
Chris Kirkpatrick Whistleblower Protection Act. The bill named in honor of a Wisconsin doctor 
passed the House with bipartisan support. 
  
“Although Dr. Kirkpatrick is no longer with us, today we honored his dedication to serving 
veterans and his courage to stand up for what was right. By passing the Dr. Chris Kirkpatrick 
Whistleblower Protection Act we want to ensure that the problems with intimidation and pain 
management in our VA health care system won’t happen again. I am glad that the President 
quickly signed this important bill into law,” said Rep. Kind. 
  
Watch video of Rep. Kind’s floor speech on the bill here. 
  
The Dr. Chris Kirkpatrick Whistleblower Protection Act will ensure that no one is retaliated 
against for coming forward with concerns about waste, fraud, and abuse at the VA. The bill 
offers a number of new protections for whistleblowers and will help ensure that supervisors 
found guilty of retaliation are held responsible for their actions. 
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https://youtu.be/S04kgyNH_3k

